
Dear Members
 
DEMO FOR AGED CARE RESIDENTS

I have cancelled the demo that was supposed to be on this Tuesday 29th April, due to lack 
of dancers available.

I have booked a new date for Tuesday 8 July, 3pm, at Estia Health Aged Care, 40 William 
St, Southport. We only need 6 dancers (3 couples). If you can spare an hour of your time, 
the residents are so appreciative it’s a pleasure to entertain them. Trevan and a partner 
play the music and sing, and we dance. It is on carpet so wear appropriate shoes.  Please, 
let me know if you can help and I’ll add you to the list of available people I can call 
on.  BYO water bottle, and maybe a sweat towel. It gets warm in there. 
 
We also have another demo booked for Oscar De Paul Villa, just past Ashmore City, 27 
Edmund Rice Drive, Southport, on Friday 6th June, from 1:30-2:30pm. I have one couple 
available so far, so if any more can come that would be wonderful. We can have more 
dancers at this one as there is lots of room.  PLEASE LET ME KNOW IF YOU CAN HELP 
WITH EITHER ONE.
 
BEGINNERS LESSONS
As most of you are aware, Geoff Taylor has a hip injury and can’t dance for a few months, 
so I am teaching the beginners with Pauline Williams, with help from others to partner the 
new dancers. If you can help partner a single person, (we are usually looking for spare 
men), please offer your services so that we don’t have to go asking you. 
 

5TH WEEK OF THE MONTH

This Wednesday 30th is the 5th week of the month, so there will be no lessons, and the 
band, Buddy Love and the Tremors, start at 6:30 through to 9:30 with 2 breaks. Come 
prepared to dance your socks off to their wonderful music. 
 

SATURDAY 12th JULY HOP AT RUNAWAY BAY
Shirley has been selling tickets to this hop at Runaway Bay. If she isn’t there, see Suzanne 
or Sharon for your tickets on Wednesday nights. We have the fabulous Harmony Guys 
playing for us, so it’s a guaranteed great night. The theme is Back to School, so if you 
haven’t got your costume sorted out yet, you have a bit of time. Those tickets purchased 
for the postponed Back to School in March are still valid.

Kind regards
Pauline Schafer
Ph 0419 291 173
Publicity Officer
Gold Coast Rockers
Ph: 0419 500 123
Em: goldcoastrockers1991@gmail.com
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